
Carol Ewalt 
360-443-3513 

ewalt@skschools.org 

My name is Carol Ewalt and I am the Volunteer Coordinator.  
There are many volunteer opportunities available here at Sunnyslope and 

our staff is always willing to involve the community in helping with our 
children’s learning. If you are a returning volunteer, please check with me 
to make sure the background clearance we have on file for you is current. 

If you are a new to Sunnyslope, please see our volunteer program  
information brochure which is listed as a link, also on this web site. 

 You will need to fill out a volunteer application prior to volunteering in the 
school. We will also need to make a copy of your current photo ID and a 
copy of your vaccination card, to attach and file with the application. Any 

one of our office staff will be happy to help you with this process. The  
application is good for two years and allows you to volunteer in any South 

Kitsap School District school.  
I send out a bi-monthly newsletter via e-mail (also posted on the 

Sunnyslope web site) in an effort to keep our current volunteers up to date 
on various events, teacher requests, special thanks and our volunteer 

recognition board recipients. Please feel free to contact me at any time for 
more information. If you have any ideas of how you could help, or programs 
you may be aware of that we could possibly implement at Sunnyslope, I will 

do my best to connect you with staff that may be interested.  
I look forward to seeing and working with all of you this year!! 

Upcoming Events to Sign up for: 

• Picture Day: October 4th, 9:00 - 2:00 

 Four helpers needed and one standby 

•  Field Trips: Fill out your background paperwork early, 
to make sure you are ready to go with your students 
on their special field trip day! 

• PTA Volunteers: Please make sure your back ground 
paperwork is up to date before signing up to volunteer 
for PTA events. You are required to have current 
background checks on file in order to volunteer during 
these events, as well as classroom and other school  

     activities.  
     This is for the safety of our students and staff! 

Please contact me if you would like to sign up or have 

questions about any of these events!  

I hope everyone enjoyed their 
summer vacation!!!   

Sunnyslope staff is looking forward to the 
2022-2023 school year and we would like 

to welcome volunteers back to our  
school community!  


